
Dear Sir, 
  As a resident of Bend, I would like to voice my opinion on the proposed bridge across 
the Deschutes River south of Bend.  I am opposed to House Bill 4029 and in favor of 
building a pedestrian bridge.  The citizens of our community voted to fund the project, 
which shows our support.  There is so much traffic in Bend now, that having a 
pedestrian bridge that would allow us to access the Deschutes River Trail without 
driving into Bend and then up the mountain would save us time and energy as well as 
reducing traffic and pollution.  Please support this pedestrian bridge by voting against 
HB 4029. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Linda Hurley 
19401 Golden Meadow Loop 
Bend, OR  97702 
 
 
 


